
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

 

Sadly for us, GEAA’s longtime web guru, Suchil Coffman, is leaving us to work full time 

on exciting projects for the Human Path.  This necessitates some work on the GEAA 

website.  Expect a new look coming soon.  We anticipate the cost of the transfer will be 

around $500.  If you can help out with these costs please, make a donation 

today to make this transition go smoothly so that we can keep everyone up to date on 

the latest water news. 

 

Our thanks go out to Suchil for her generosity in donating countless hours (and 

answering countless dumb questions from yours truly) over the years.  We wish her luck 

in her new endevour and will miss her greatly! 

 

I also want to share some big news about our bays and estuaries:  If you are as 

interested in water for rivers and bays as we are, then you'll want to check out the blog 

about Matagorda Bay on the new website:  http://texaslivingwaters.org.  Look near the 

bottom of the home page on the right for the blog and photo of the bay.  This is about 

the request that LCRA made recently to TCEQ to cut off life support for 
Matagorda Bay.   

 

Have a wonderful weekend and stay warm! 

  

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
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